To Whom It May Concern: RECEIVED
AUG 2 8 2019

This is to support the transfer of Physicians SurgefEERHASKES " |
O’Fallon, Illinois. Physicians Surgery Center has been a part of the
community for years. Unfortunately since St. Elizabeth’s Hospital
closed in the area, it is not in a place where a lot of patients want to
go, and [ feel that if it is moved to a more healthcare oriented
location it will be utilized better. | know patients from Belleville will
start to have access to the surgery center, and | wholeheartedly am

behind the idea of moving the surgery center to O’Fallon, lllinois.
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2 Doe Run Trail
Collinsville, lllinois 62234





